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This is Keena Tracy, farmer and owner of Little Ridge Farm in Lisbon Falls.  
Through the Maine Harvest Bucks program, we were able to serve produce to 8 new 
families in the local area.  They thoroughly enjoyed the fresh produce throughout the 
summer and have already signed up for the 2024 season.  Programs like these make a 
huge impact on our community; both for us as a business and for our customers.  
SNAP recipients are so excited to participate in the farm share; bringing their families
to the farm, selecting fresh produce and seeing where their food is grown.  They can 
appreciate the flavor and health benefits this program allows.  And our farm 
appreciates the ability to serve these customers without having to sacrifice profit.  
Most of these families have kids in the Lisbon school district where they learn about 
local food through the Harvest of the Month Program.  Then to visit the farm and eat 
food that they are learning about gets the kids excited about eating healthy, which is a 
big win for Maine.


